LONE STAR

FAMILY HEALTH CENTER

May 12, 2020

Jessica Chapman
Sunrise Hitek Store
5915 N. Northwest Hwy.
Chicago, IL 60631

Re: Donation to Lone Star Family Health Center
Dear Jessica,

On behalf of Lone Star Family Health Center, | want to express our heartfelt thanks for your
support of our staff and our local response to COVID-19. Our organization’s mission is to provide
compassionate, affordable healthcare and prepare tomorrow’s family medicine professionals.

Thanks to your generous donation of personal protective equipment, our healthcare team can
continue focusing on patients in the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic. Despite screening and
testing over 500 individuals for COVID-19, the community needs the strength and comfort of our
organization’s primary care services now more than ever.

We are appreciative of your willingness to join us in our effort to flatten the COVID-19 curve in
Montgomery County. Thanks once again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,

@auﬁé&wd(/

Karen Harwell
Chief Executive Officer

For your tax records:
Lone Star Family Health Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization EIN 30-0038860. No goods or
services were provided in exchange for this generous gift.

605S. Conroe Medical Drive Conroe, Texas 77304 - 936.539.4004 - lonestarfamily.org





